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For Immediate Release 

LRA, LMPS, DCEO to embark on a cleaning campaign 

 

Maseru, 1st November 2018: The employees of the Lesotho Revenue Authority 

(LRA), the Directorate on Corruption and Economic Offences (DCEO) and the 

Lesotho Mounted Police Services (LMPS) will take part in a cleaning campaign on 

Friday 23rd November 2018.  

 

The purpose of the cleaning campaign is to symbolise the rooting out (“cleaning up”) 

of corruption that is crippling the country’s economy. It is through activities of this 

nature where the three organisations create awareness to the general public about 

corruption. The cleaning campaign forms part of the build-up activities ahead of the 

International Anti-Corruption Day set for 7th December 2018.  

 

The three organizations believe that with the education of the entire society, Lesotho 

will achieve a state whereby all members of society can join in the fight against 

corruption. Other activities still to be carried out include information dissemination 

on various media platforms and a symposium scheduled for 3rd December 2018.  

 

The International anti-corruption day was officially launched on 5th September 2018 

and it is in its third year running.  

 

For more information please contact us on t.mncina@lra.org.ls/t.loko@lra.org.ls or 

call 52215531/52215433 
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